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The Elkton Pedestrian Plan will build on years of planning work in Elkton, Maryland to 
identify necessary improvements to the Town’s pedestrian network.  This Plan was requested 
by the Town, in order to support making Elkton a more walkable community. 
 
The Plan will proceed under the close guidance of a steering committee comprised of Town, 
County and State officials.  At least two public meetings will be held to gather public 
feedback.   
 
The Plan will proceed in the following, sometimes overlapping phases: 
 

o Review of previous work to date, and identification of recommendations which have 
not yet been addressed. This will be summarized in an appendix.   

 
o Complete Geographic Information Systems (GIS) inventory of Elkton's pedestrian 

network. This includes the location and condition of sidewalks, crosswalks, and 
pathways. Specific attention will be drawn to infrastructure not meeting American 
with Disability Act (ADA) standards.  

 
o Recommendations for pedestrian improvements will be made, such as adding new 

sidewalk and correcting non-ADA compliant intersection curbing.  These will build 
upon previous work, as well as new ideas from Town officials, stakeholders, and 
residents. 
 

o Recommended improvements will be prioritized by a steering committee based on 
the recommendation’s probable ability to serve users, generate pedestrian activity, 
and anticipated project costs. 

 
The Elkton Pedestrian Plan will summarize previous work, provide an inventory of Elkton's 
pedestrian network (and its condition), and propose and prioritize improvements.  It will be 
endorsed by the Town and WILMAPCO’s Council upon completion.             


